
-------- Original message -------- 
From: pms1950   
Date: 05/05/2021 08:28 (GMT+00:00)  
To: planning.applications@wedtsusdex.gov.uk  
Subject: APPLICATION WSCC/011/21  
 
As a Resident of Arundel I am writing to formally Object to this Application for the Arundel Valley 
Rubbish Incinerator on the grounds,in particular, that: 
 
1. It is an eyesore which will impact adversely on an enormous area of the South Downs National 
Park. 
 
2. The harmful Emissions will impact adversely on the Residents of Arundel, the surrounding Villages, 
the new large proposed housing development off Ford Road and beyond. 
 
3. The massive increase in heavy traffic movements (and consequential pollution) is incompatible 
with the roads in the Locality. 
 
 
P.M.SCAMPTON 
19 SURREY STREET  
ARUNDEL BN18 9DT 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 




